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7th January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you are already aware, the children in Year 6 will be taking their end of key stage SATs tests in 
May. To enable us to prepare the Year 6 pupils for this process the children in year 5 and 6 will be 
taught for some sessions in smaller focus groups led by Mrs Fenwick and myself.  This will allow us 
to support the children further by teaching a curriculum tailored to the different year groups.  I will be 
planning all lessons, as usual.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me and I will be happy to discuss this 
further.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Julie Perry 
Elm Class Teacher  
 

 


